STATE OF CONNECTICUT DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH

Renée D. Coleman-Mitchell, MPH Commissioner



Ned Lamont Governor Susan Bysiewicz Lt. Governor

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Hospitals, Ambulatory Surgical Centers, Assisted Living Service, Home Health Care, Hospice Care, Infirmary Operated by an Educational Institution, Mental Health Day Treatment, Mental Health Residential Living, Outpatient Clinic, Psychiatric Outpatient Clinics, Residential Care Facility, Substance Abuse Care, Well Child Clinic, End Stage Renal Disease, ICF-IID, Psychiatric Residential

Treatment Facilities

FROM:

Commissioner Renée D. Coleman-Mitchell, MPH

CC:

Deputy Commissioner Heather Aaron, MPH, LNHA

Barbara Cass, RN., Branch Chief, Healthcare Quality and Safety Branch Donna Ortelle, Section Chief, Facility Licensing and Investigations Section

DATE:

April 13, 2020

SUBJECT:

COVID-19 Data Reporting portal closed

Pursuant to Blast faxes 2020-32, 2020-34, 2020-35, the COVID-19 Data reporting portal has been shut down. Only Long-Term Care Facilities (LTC) need to report their data.

Our apologies for any inconvenience.





